
Donald E. Nuss


From: Donald E. Nuss


Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2019 8:34 AM


To: louis.uccellini@noaa.gov


Subject: Support


Dr. Uccellini,


Thank you for your courage, honesty, and integrity in supporting the men and women of the Birmingham


office. You should take great pride in what you did.


Don Nuss


Retired computer scientist, Commerce office of inspector General


Sent from my iPhone



	Support

